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This is my third quarterly meeting that is schedule on April 10, 2017. Some of the Projects 

Estimates could change, since this document was typed. If something has change from the time 

I submit this to the city clerk’s office to the time I present, I will make you aware of the progress 

when I present in the City Council Meeting. 

1. Phone Project – The project will be around 90% complete by the time of this meeting.  

2. Infrastructure Project – The infrastructure project is 25% complete. We should go live in 

May. 

3. Varonis Project – is 90% complete and should be fully completed by the end of the fiscal 

year. 

4. ePermit Project- should be completed by the end of January, currently around 100% 

complete. Will start working on the business licenses toward the end of April 

5. Wireless Project – Will get started after the phone project gets finished. 

6. Inventory System – is on hold. 

7. Data move, Server Virtualization, and Old Server Decommissioning – go hand in hand, 

as we moved data to a virtual server, we will be able to decommissioned old servers. This 

project will take up to a year to complete, because we have to coordinate with different 

departments. We also need approval to get a new Storage Area Network approved in 

order for us to move all the servers from physical to virtual server. 

8. Purchasing Project – will be started again in April. 

9. Backup and email Archival – is 100% complete. 

 

 


